MFSA-Guernsey in information exchange agreement
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The Malta Financial Services Authority and the Guernsey Financial Services Commission have signed a memorandum of understanding on exchange of information between the two organisations.

The memorandum was signed in Malta by MFSA chairman Prof. J.V. Bannister (left) and Peter Neville, director-general of the Guernsey Financial Services Commission.

The purpose of the memorandum of understanding is to create a formal framework for regulatory collaboration and cooperation between the two organisations, the MFSA said.

"Such collaboration should prove beneficial to protect investors and to promote the integrity of regulated markets. This will be achieved by providing clear channels for cooperation between the two countries including channels of communication, increased mutual understanding, exchange of regulatory and technical information and investigative assistance."

The MFSA is also expected to enter into a memorandum of understanding with the Financial Services Commission of Mauritius and with the National Bank of Slovakia during the coming weeks.
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